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PERMISSION TO PUBLISH STUDENTS’ WORK OR IMAGES OF STUDENT  

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

We request your permission for video or photographic images of your child to be taken during the 
Rotary Youth Exchange Program and its associated activities.  If such images are captured, they 
would be used for the purpose of educating students and Rotarians, and promoting publicly the 
Rotary program/s. We are also seeking your permission for Rotary and its officers to publish images 
and/or samples of your child’s activities during and after the exchange. 

If you give your permission, Rotary may publish images of your child in a variety of ways, including, 
but not limited to, online and hard copy newsletters and brochures, Rotary Internet web sites or 
intranet web sites, annual magazines and local newspapers. If published, third parties would be able 
to view the photographs and work. 

If you sign the attached form it means that you agree to the following: 

⚫ Rotary International, its Districts, Programs, Activities, Clubs, Rotary Members, Associated 
Organisations, Schools and Host Families are able to publish images of your child as many 
times as it requires in the ways mentioned above.  

⚫ Your child’s image may be reproduced either in colour or in black and white. 
⚫ Rotary will not use your child’s image for any purpose other than for the education of 

students or for the general promotion of Rotary and its Programs. 
⚫ Rotary will only publish the first name of the student. Family names will not be revealed. 

Please note that when linked to sites such as Facebook the account name may be shown 
dependant on the settings on the students account at that time. 

Whilst every effort will be made to protect the identity of your child, Rotary cannot guarantee that your 
child will not be able to be identified from the image. 

If you agree to permit Rotary to capture images of your child, and to publish images of your child in 
the manner detailed above, please complete the consent form below and return it to Rotary prior to 
your child’s departure from home to Australia. This consent, if signed, will remain effective until such 
time as you advise Rotary otherwise by written communication to the RYE District Chair Person. 
(yepchair9465@gmail.com) 

  

CONSENT FORM 

I agree to the videoing or photographing of my child during Rotary activities for use by 
Rotary in educating students and promoting the Rotary programs, events and public 
education. I also agree to the publication of images in ways including, but not limited to, web 
sites, Rotary social media or intranet web sites of Rotary, newsletters (print and online), 
magazines and the local newspaper, subject to the conditions set out above. I will notify 
Rotary Youth Exchange District Chair in writing if I decide to withdraw this consent. 
 

Name of student:                

Signature of student:       Date:   

Signature of parent/responsible person:     Date:   

 


